
Diane Sarkies - Attention: Director, Infrastruecture Projects, application number SSI-5414, EIS2 for NWRL 

  
Attention: Director, Infrastruecture Projects 
 
This is for application number (SSI-5414). 
 
Regarding the EIS2 for North West Rail Link, I am strongly against the proposal which will greatly disrupt passengers 
from Normanhurst to Epping want to go to the city. 
 
It makes no sense to use tax payer's money to build a service not to benefit the people, but to add inconvenience to 
people, and damage the existing good services. 
 
Please don't disrupt the current Northern line service that benefit those people to go to work in the city (which contribute 
the money to make your current project). 
 
Regards 
 
Martin Xue 
40A Malton Road 
Beecroft, NSW 2119 
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